
The children have grown like 
weeds over the summer! Please 

send in/ swap out their clothes for 
this upcoming fall. 

 

 

A friendly reminder to take your 
child’s blanket & sheet home on 

their last day of the week to wash 

or swap out. Thank you!        

 

 

Important Dates 

• We are CLOSED on Monday 

September 1st, Labor Day 

School Dates: 

Canon Mac: Closed – Monday, 

September 1st      

Peters: Closed - Monday, 

September 1st      

Ringgold: Early Dismissal – 

Friday, August 29th  

Closed - Monday, September 1st     

 Act 80/No School – 

Wednesday, September 17th   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Themes 

Manners 

Alphabet/Numbers 

Shapes/Colors 

Fall Festivities/Apples 

Special Days 

Labor Day – September 1st    

Patriot Day – September 11th  

Grandparents Day – September 7th   

First Day of Fall – September 22nd      

Johnny Appleseed Day – September 26th  

We are officially back to school! “Falling” right into this new school 

year, keep an eye out for important school dates and allow yourself a 

few extra moments to account for buses in the mornings. Please also 

call /text/email ahead of arrival to insure we have room for School 

Agers when there is an unexpected school closure. We will try to 

accommodate you the best we can on short notice. Thank you!  

Children are transitioning into new rooms as we start the new school 

year, we will try to have each child have a few practices days each 

week to help them with the transition as well as getting to know their 

new rooms and teachers. We want to make these transitions as 

smooth as possible, if you have any comments, questions, or concerns 

during this time please feel free to share with us. 

If you have any changes... phone number, job, insurance, address, 

please bring in that info ASAP.  Well visit? Please take a Health 

Assessment form.  We need to keep all files current & as up-to-date as 

possible.  Feeling under the weather? Let us know if it’s something to 

share; we will post a notice for all to be aware.   

The summer has come and gone so quickly; we hope everyone had a chance to 

enjoy the sunshine. We are ready to enjoy a colorful fall with you all!        


